
 
 
BOARD MEETING HOMEOWNER FORUM POLICY 
 
The purpose of the homeowner’s forum is to provide an opportunity for homeowners to address 
the Board informally about topics concerning matters of general community interest in I’On. The 
forum is not intended as a debate or extended question and answer session.  
 
Compliments/support of board activities are always welcome as are constructive suggestions for 
remedies to problems or concerns. The fastest solution to individual homeowner 
issues/concerns is to address them directly with the Community Manager.  
 
Individual comments should be presented with respect and may be limited at the Board’s 
discretion, out of deference to the Board’s meeting agenda and time constraints. In respect for 
everyone’s time the Board may ask that comments be held to no more than two minutes and 
rather than re-stating what has been previously said by another homeowner during a meeting’s 
homeowner’s forum, new speakers are encouraged to simply state their agreement rather than 
repeating what has already been said.  
 
Once the homeowner’s forum has been closed, the board will move into the work of its meeting 
agenda. Non-board members present can only provide comments or ask questions during the 
board meeting unless they are invited to do so by a board member. 
 
This is to certify that the Board of Directors adopted the foregoing resolution effective as of April 
18, 2013 and modified on March 18, 2024. It may be further modified, rescinded or revoked. 
 
 
 
 


